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• Water inspections after retubing of the boiler and all related 

heating work, shows we are getting 82% of our make up water 

back. We have gone from 10,000 gallons a day down to 1400 

gallons a day. 

 

• The roof project by the pool area where we had leaks has been 

completed and no reported leaks yet. 

 

• Transportation has been quiet for the month.  

 

 

  

 


